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Thursday 8th September 2022 

 

Swimming Year 5 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Swimming for Year 5 will take place each Wednesday during the school day from next week, 14th September 2022 
until 14th December 2022.  
  
All children will need to bring a towel, swimming costume/trunks (preferably dark colours) and a bag to carry 
everything in.  Children should not wear their swimming costumes under their uniform in the morning.  They will be 
getting changed at the pool.  Please make sure that your child is dressed suitably for the weather. Swimming is an 
essential part of the National Curriculum for P.E. and all children are expected to attend every week. 
 
The cost for the term will be £26.00 
 
The payment will be due in two instalments: 
Instalment 1: £13.00 due now 
Instalment 2 : £13.00 due by 1st October 2022 
 
Payment should be made online using the Arbor app. It can be found under your child’s profile under ‘Trips’. 
 
If you have any concerns about making these payments, please contact the school office as soon as possible. 
 
If your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium Grant and you would like to use the funds available to pay for this activity, 
please contact the office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Jackson 

Headteacher 
 
 


